
                     
 

Making the dental experience better! 
 

                                                      

 

As we approach the end of 2018, I’d like to thank you, our patients, for your loyalty to our office 
in allowing us to be your provider of choice.   

As most of you know, back in February we changed our name from DentalBug to City Dental 
DC.  Our staff has been dedicated to making this transition as seamless as possible.  We also 
expanded our team to include an operations manager to support our growing needs.  Lori Sikra 
moved to Virginia from Tampa, FL, with a background in both corporate and small business 
management to help us with our new initiatives and growth.  My Account Manager, Malina 
Sitowitz, has been with me since 2003 and is a vital part of our management team.  Please 
don’t hesitate to contact either of them with your concerns or questions.  Together we’re 
committed to the highest standard of customer service and dental care for you and your family.    

Below are our 3 office locations to better serve you: 

1221 Massachusetts Ave. NW 
703 D. Street NW 

955 L'Enfant Plaza, SW PR #325 

Appointments can be made by calling our office at 202-628-7979 or by 
emailing appointment@citydentaldc.com.  Book you’re appointment soon before space 
becomes limited.  We typically experience an increase in traffic at the end of the year due to 
insurance and FSA benefits being used. 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you and your dental needs in the near 
future.   

Sincerely, 

John Tsaknis, DDS 
CEO/Founder 
City Dental DC 
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